
EAA Chapter 1094 

Meeting Notes 

December 17, 2022 

  
Our Christmas Luncheon meeting was held on December 10, 2022 at the Sulphur Springs Airport 
Terminal Building.   
 
We had a wonderful pot-luck lunch with lots of great food and special dishes.  Everyone was very 
fulfilled! 
 
After the meal, President Jeff Secules 
handed out awards from EAA.  These 
were certificates and pins for Officers for 
2022.  He also gave a “year in review” by 
going over the activities and programs 
that we all enjoyed during the year.  Jeff 
asked for members to come up with 
suggestions of activities for the upcoming 
year. 
 
Jeff introduced and congratulated our new officers for 2023.  They are:  
 

a. President:  Brad Rose (pictured) 
b. Vice-President:  Jeff Secules 
c. Secretary:  Ben Scarborough 
d. Treasurer:  Everett DeWolfe 
e. Eagles and Young Eagles Coordinator;  Brian Irby 
f. Newsletter Editor and Webmaster:  Ben Scarborough 
g. Technical Counselor:  Chuck Olmsted 
h. Safety Officer:  Mike McClendon 

 
Jeff thanked everyone who came early to assist with the set up of the room and wished everybody a 
great new year. 
 
Incoming President, Brad Rose is planning a business meeting in January.  We have (quarterly) 
business meetings to plan our activities so that our monthly Saturday meetings can be filled with 
programs, activities, education, and fun!  As always, everybody is welcome to come and help plan out 
the new year.  All ideas are needed – and we get to eat again! 
 
Mark the date of January 10.  We will likely meet in an area restaurant and attempt to plan out as much 
of the year as possible.  Time and location will be announced soon.  
 
Next Regular Monthly Meeting:   January 14 at KSLR at 9:00 AM.  
 
I forgot to take photos of people while eating but here is a link to some photos of the event and some 
of the people who were there.     https://photos.app.goo.gl/VceeFXSH2Wmt5RQN6 
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